Suggested school newsletter items – Tuckshop Day

[bookmark: _GoBack][Tuckshop day is held on the first Friday in November each year. Schools are able to customise the information contained within these suggested school newsletter items to suit their school community.]  

Date Claimer: Tuckshop Day - X November 20XX 

[bookmark: OLE_LINK10][bookmark: OLE_LINK11]Our school will give special thanks to our tuckshop workers and volunteers on Tuckshop Day, Friday X November 20XX. 

Any tuckshop volunteers who aren’t rostered to work at the tuckshop will be invited to come in for a special event. Please make sure to note down the details when you come in for your next shift. 

Tuckshop Day - X November 20XX 

The daily efforts of our tuckshop workers and the many volunteers who support our students and our school have been tremendous this year. 

We should remember to say please and thank you every day, but on Tuckshop Day, Friday X November, we will say a very special thank you to this wonderful team.

Our tuckshop provides a great service that helps out families who have to juggle many different tasks at the start of each day and some good food helps the students study and play through the day.

We don’t take their hard work for granted and it is great to see parents putting up their hands and getting involved with our school. Thank you everyone. 


